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PUBLIC ANNOUNCEMENT & PRESS RELEASE 

 

 

TO:  Boone County Commission, Media & Others 

 

FROM:   Bryan Boyce, Road Maintenance Superintendent    

DATE: March 16, 2015    

 

EVENT: Road Closure for Large Pipe Replacement on  

Brandywine Creek Rd 

 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

 

On March 30
th

, 2015, weather permitting, Boone County Public Works 

will replace the crossroad culvert pipe just east of 5884 Brandywine 

Creek Rd.  The road will be closed between 8:30 a.m. and 1:00 p.m.  In 

the event of an emergency, Public Works will make the road passable 

for any emergency response vehicles.      

 

The Department urges motorists to use caution in all Work Zones.  

Thank you for your cooperation.  

 


